PORT STEPHENS

COUNCIL

Mr Dan Simpkins

Regional Director

NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
PO Box 1226

NEWCASTLE NSW 2300

By email: hunter@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Simpkins
Re: Planning Proposal (PP_2016_PORTS_002) Request to not proceed

Property: 17 Fairlands Road (Lot 100 DP 583216) & 2 Ferodale Road
(Lot 101 DP 583216), Medowie

| refer to the above planning proposal and request the Minister to determine that the matter
not proceed in accordance with Section 3.35(4) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979. The timeframe for completing the LEP was 18 months from the
week following the date of the Gateway Determination issued on 28 July 2016.

Please contact me on 4988 0282 should you require any further information on this matter.
Yours sincerely

Matthew Borsato
Senior Strategic Planner

16 November 2020

Telephone enquiries
(02) 4980 0282
Please quote file no: PSC 58-2013-20-1
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